Offices at Legal Aid Department
headquarters to resume service
tomorrow morning

a€<The Legal Aid Department today (February 7) announced that thorough
cleaning and disinfection of its office premises have been completed after
learning about a staff member being preliminarily tested positive for
coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). The Application and Processing Section
on 24/F, the Information and Application Services Unit on 25/F, and the Civil
Litigation (1) Section on 26/F of the Queensway Government Offices will
resume service at 9.30am tomorrow (February 8).
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